
 
SPECIAL GIFTS 

 
To CUMC in memory of Jim Johnson by Vonette Nifong, Mr. and Mrs. Jon  
     Brickford, Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Nifong, Terry Frye, Harding Shinn and  
     Hazel Crump. 
To CUMC in memory of Jim Johnson by Earl and Becky Beckham and 
     June Severs. 
To World Hunger by Harding Shinn. 
A Special Offering for children and schools by Ray and Marsha Smith. 
To CUMC in memory of Jim Johnson from Mr. and  Mrs. Carl Pinion,  
      Ruby Vincent and Annette James. 
To CUMC in memory of my Father, Harold Ware on Father’s Day 
      by Ron Ware. 
To CUMC in memory of Jim Johnson by Shirley Weeks. 
To Golden Cross by Shirley Weeks, Joyce Beyer, Ray and Marsha Smith and 
     Henry and Lauretta Forrest. 
To R and R in memory of Jim Johnson by Beth Phillips. 
To Golden Cross by Harding Shinn. 
 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 

10:00 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Worship Service 

 

 
 

To attend our Church 
Calvary United Methodist 

512 West Blvd. 
Charlotte, NC 28203 

 

 

 
CALVARY CURRENT 

                                 Calvary United Methodist Church Rev. Jae Lee 
Phone 704 333-3388      512 West Blvd. Charlotte, NC 28203  

Email: calumc@bellsouth.net  Website: calvaryumcnc.org 
 
 

 
GO BEYOND! 

 
Calvary Church has journeyed together for the last 150 years in the grace of 
our Lord. In our spiritual journey we have had times of joys, sorrows, 
celebrations, disappointments, laughter, tears, new births, and losses. As we 
faithfully walk on the way of Christ’s love, Calvary can go beyond! Through 
my prayers, I present some measurable ministry goals for Calvary.  
   
Calvary’s intentional goals for 2016 and 2017  
 

 2016 2017  

New Members 4 8  +4 

Baptism 2 4 +2 

Average worship attendance 60 65 +5 

Number of mission team 0 1 +1 

Number of disciple making small 
group 

5 7 +2 

 
Our strategic plans for “Go beyond” are based on spiritual gifts, partnership 
with Wilmore Community, and focused ministries.  
Spiritual gifts: Calvary Church is a welcoming faith community where we 
have great spiritual gifts of hospitality, welcoming spirit, intimate 
relationship, caring hearts, acceptance of difference, and passion for 
mission and outreach. We will focus on our gifts and strengths, not on our 
weaknesses or limitedness.   
 
Partnership with Wilmore Community: Calvary Church continues to 
develop our partnership with Wilmore Community. When we reflect on our 
local community, we may discover more diverse and abundant resources for 
God’s mission.    

 
Continued… 
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Continued 

 
Focused ministries: As a smaller membership church, we need to focus on 
our vitality team ministries. Our focused areas are spiritual growth, 
meaningful worship, vital mission & outreach – Wilmore Community & 
communication, and young people’s ministry.   
 
I am honored to serve you this coming year as your pastor, beginning my 
fourth year at Calvary. I believe that every Christian journey is grounded on 
faith; every faith journey is risk-taking; and every risk-taking journey leads 
us to grow in Christ. I pray that all of us grow together and go beyond in 
Christ’s love! Let’s boldly take our next step in faith and go beyond! 
 

Blessings and love, Jae 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WALK IN WILMORE  
 

Pastor Jae plans to create a walking group from August. He plans to walk in 
our neighboring community, Wilmore Neighbors, on Saturday mornings on 
Aug. 13 and 27 at 8:30am. If you like to walk with Jae, please come and 
enjoy fellowship. As we walk together, we will get to know each other and 
our community. “Walk in Wilmore” will be a time for our physical and 
spiritual health and relationship building with Wilmore.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY 
 

During the summer time (July and August), we will have Wednesday Bible 
Study twice a month. In the month of July, we will meet on 6th and 20th at 
11:00am. Choir rehearsals will be held on the same day at 10am. 
 
 

 
 

R & R LUNCH / CHURCH COUNCIL 
 
Once a quarter, Calvary hosts a fundraising lunch, Repair and Replace Lunch, 
in order to upgrade and maintain our church facilities. On July 24, we have a 
R & R Lunch and invite you to come! The lunch will be available at $5, and 
your generous donations will be always appreciated. After the lunch, we will 
have our Church Council meeting. 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 

YOUNG CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 
 

Calvary initiated young people’s ministry for young adult members and 
friends. They will meet every Sunday at 10:10am for their spiritual growth 
(ten ten spiritual club) and have a fellowship event once a month. On July 
24, they will have their first outing for deepening their friendship. There will 
be bi-annual open house in order to invite new friends. We are excited 
about our young people’s ministry! 

 

 
 

WELCOME NEW DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT 
 

We will have a new Metro District Superintendent, Rev. Mark Andrews, who 
will officially begin his ministry from July 1st. There will be the Installation 
Service for Rev. Andrews on July 31st 3:00pm at University City UMC. If you 
are able, please attend the service and welcome Rev. Andrews as our new 
D.S. 

 

 

 

 
 

UMW GENERAL MEETING 
 

There will be a United Methodist Women General meeting on July 10th. All 
UMW members and husbands are invited to this salad luncheon meeting.   
Also, remember we are to bring donations for the Relatives to this meeting. 

 
 

 

 
REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

 

Dina Faquin, Brenda Alexander, Henry McCannon, Paul Brackbill, Michael 
Gill, Betty Matthews, Vernell Dye, Robert Black, Jim Gilman, Preston Savage, 
The Edwards family, Dillon Webb, J.C. Witte, Dale Hauser and family, 
Jackson Johnson, Stella Schlagowsky, Beatrice Brown, Daisy Dunlap, Mary 
Anne Koon, Mason and Shirley Butler, Joyce Beyer, Faye Smith, Barbara 
Pressley, Noah Collins, Linda Baucom, Annette James, Mary Brotherton, 
Mary Grace Covington, Alice Jarrell,  Carl and Betty Pinion, Margaret 
Bumgardner, Millie King, Shannon Taylor, Joyce and Johnny Puckett, Tom 
and Lib Phillips, and all of our sick and shut-ins and those serving our 
country. 
 



 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
  

 

 

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
We are proud to announce that Jeffrey Springs, grandson of Joe Black, and 
Son of Wayne and Debbie Springs made the South Atlantic Baseball League 
all Stars.  Jeffrey is a left handed pitcher for the Hickory Craw Dads in 
Hickory, North Carolina. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS 
 

We just kicked off a new class on Sunday at 10:10 am. This new class (ten 
ten spiritual club) invites young people who are in their 20s, 30s, and 40s 
and those who seek new relationships with God and others. Please come 
and experience spiritual growth at 10/10 SC. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
SPECIAL MUSIC 

 
In order to celebrate July 4th, our children will play handbells, and Peggy 
Cromer will sing a solo music for offertory.  We enjoy so much hearing from 
them. 

 
 
 

Jim Shaw 2 Deborah James 5 

Shannon Smith 10 Jessica Browning 13 

Gwen Butler 14 Stella Schlagowsky 19 

Kane Browning 21 Scott Barr 20 

Hazel Crump 27 Henry Forrest 29 

Preston Savage 30   



 
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

 

KIDS SUMMER OUTING 
 

We will be going on July 9th to Emerald Point in Greensboro. We will meet 
at the church at 9am. We will have lunch there. Please contact Patty for 
more info to follow! 
 

KIDS COOK OFF 
 

We will be having a kids cook off in August.  We will do it right after church 
and it will be called First Annual Calvary Kids Cook Off. We will need judges 
as well as people to eat what is cooked. For more detailed information, 
please contact Patty Pressley.  
 

Patty Pressley                                                                      

KIDS LUNCHEON/MILITARY THEME 
 

Sunday, June 12th was a wonderful time of fellowship along with great food 
prepared by the children of our church. This luncheon certainly gave tribute 
to our veterans and those who served our country. A special thanks to Patty 
Pressley who led this wonderful endeavor. Thanks to the children who 
worked to make all this possible. Thanks to your generous support, children 
raised $430.00. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

HUMOR 
 

 
 


